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We only have one planet on which to live and we’ve been ignoring that fact since 

industrialization. It’s beyond time to stop proposals that further damage the 

ecosystem. We are not above nature but a part of it, and it’s time we recognize that 

and act accordingly. Oregon should be a leader in environmental protections!  


